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Northeast District 

Please fill out all information on this sheet for all people attending or people possibly attending the spring 
meeting at the 122nd Fighter Wing in Ft. Wayne, IN.  All information is held confidential and is used only for the 
purpose of a background check for admittance onto the Base and head count for the tour.  We cannot stress 
enough how important it is to fill this out and return to us as early as possible.  If you think you might come but 
are not sure, fill it out.  This will speed things up at the main gate the day of the Meeting.  To allow for enough 
time to get everyone to be run through their security check, we would like to have the Registration and Security 
form faxed or emailed back to us no later than April 30, 2015.  Pre-registration for this event is REQUIRED.  No On-
Site Registration will be allowed and everyone must be on the pre-approved list to enter and tour the base.   
 
As a reminder, there are no weapons of any kind allowed on base (including pocket knives or guns left in vehicles).  
Additionally, as all cars are subject to search, we encourage carpooling as much as possible.  We look forward to a 
great meeting at the 122nd Fighter Wing Air National Guard base.   
 
Once completed, please email to dawn.keyler@inawwa.or or fax to 866.215.5966. 

 
Thank you, 
NE District Officers 
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